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Kia ora e te whānau, warm greeting to everyone, 

 

Our Readathon Fundraiser has kicked off with a bang - loads of prizes have already been won, and as at the time 
of printing this newsletter you  have helped to raise $4,760 so far!  Thank you for all of your support, we have 
three more weeks to still go so keep encouraging your children to reach their reading goal and share the link 
with your whānau and friends.   

Thank you to everyone who attended our Cyber Safety presentation last night.  It was a great turn out and a 
hard hitting but necessary message.  We have video options for those who were unable to make it, so will share 
those in due time once we have them.  Note, this will be for adults only viewing.   

Attendance: 

Did you know that if you child misses one day a week that is the equivalent to 8 weeks of missed education per 
year.  And over a thirteen years of schooling that is the same as 2.5 years of lost learning.  Every day at school 
counts!   
 

Please remember our school gates open at 8:30am every morning for students to come on site.  Sadly we still 
have students arriving here as early as 7am which is not safe and we cannot guarantee their access into the 
ground at that time, least of all any form of supervision.  Please, if you need to have your child come earlier than 
8:30am they need to be enrolled in our before school care programme Kids Klub.  
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Please check our online newsletter for  our community notices on HERO 

Mon—Wed 5-7 August School tours for parents at GIS 9.15am, 12pm, 2pm 

Friday 9th August Matariki Festival  at Glenfield College  

Monday 12th August Whole School Assembly 9:15am 

Tuesday 13th August Open Evening at GIS 6.30pm—8pm 

Friday 16th August Whole School Assembly 1:30pm 

Mon—Fri 19-23 August Tongan Language Week  

Tuesday 20th August Year 6 Transition day at GIS  

Monday 26th August Whole School Assembly 9:15am 

Thursday 29th August School Cross Country  

Monday  9th Sept Whole School  Assembly 9:15am 

Tuesday 10th Sept Board Meeting—all welcome 5:30pm—7pm 

Important Dates to Remember 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Kidpower strategy focus in this newsletter is 

“Mouth closed Power”        

Keeping your mouth closed often  helps to let 

things and people calm down. 

ASSEMBLY DAYS HAVE CHANGED 

Whole school assemblies are now held on      

Monday mornings at 9:15am every 2nd week.          

All parents are welcome to attend. 

MERIT CERTIFICATES 

The following children were awarded                        
Merit Certificates at the last assemblies                  
for demonstrating qualities from our GPS             
Learner Aspirations and our GPS Learning Tools: 

RM 1:  Phoenyx H (x2), Braxton L, Ariana H           

RM 2:  Billy H-W, Makenna W, Maila M,  Noa H,  

    Kheila C. 

RM 3:   Wira-Rangi H, Marcus P, Ali A.  

RM 8:   Prince D,Kyle J, Eleanor W, Reiven R,    

     Dhruv P, Hailey C    

RM 9:   Amy Z, Bree L, Isaac S, Leorah Raene 

     B, Ryan M-Y, Jamie D.   

RM 10:  Sienna T, Sonita C, Emily F, Rancess P, 

      Bianca S, Harrison S-B       

RM 11:  Cooper N, Magizh A-T,  Lucian G,   

      Adrian A, Julianne D, Ranvijay S.       

RM 12:  Eula D, Elaina W, Jael Reece A, Maui-

      Rangi W-B, Violet P, Tara T-F. 

RM 13:  Leia O, Lucca L-T, Rhyle I, Dean D,   

      Caroline L, Winsten W. 

RM 14:   Angel G, Sophia H, Gavin S, Brody C,  

       Samantha J, Ian R.          

RM 15:  Sheen G, Maksim E, Ariana K, Dat N,  

      Samantha M, Teffany D.         

RM 16:   Jaxon S-B, Vanya E, Aairah U,  

       Lachie K, Vahenga V              

RM 17:   Vanij D, Taylah R, Uranga H, Jay O,  

       Belle L, Olivia M-Y.                

SCHOOL CARPARK  

 
If you are using the pick up area in the     

carpark at 3pm, please do not enter until  
after 2.45pm. 

We need to leave spaces for the Wairau  
Valley Special School  buses to safely load 

their passengers. 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE 

We will be having a sausage sizzle 

this Friday 2nd August                    

 Sausages $2 Ice Blocks $1 






